
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
20th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year	11	Steps	to	Success	Evening	
	
You are cordially invited to our Year 11 Steps to Success Evening on Thursday 26th September 
2024, 5:00pm – 5:45pm.  
 
During the evening you will be provided with important information regarding your child’s 
upcoming GCSE Examinations including: 
 

 Detailed information on how we are supporting your child during Year 11 
 Exam board rules and regulations 
 Key dates throughout the year 
 Revision support 
 Home study and Period 6 interventions 
 Tips and advice on how parents can support their child during Year 11 

Please arrive at the Walton Village entrance where you will be met by members of the Year 
Team and Senior Leadership Team. We will have subject specific information available for you 
in the Jamieson restaurant before moving into the main Hall for the presentation. 
 
We anticipate the presentation will last 45 minutes with an opportunity at the end of the 
presentation to ask any questions of the Year Team and Senior Leadership Team staff. 
 
I do hope that you can join us for this very important evening as we collectively work together 
to provide your son or daughter with a comprehensive support and guidance package as they 
navigate their way through their final year of GCSE study. 
 
Yours sincerely 
N Bruns 
Miss N L Bruns 
Vice Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 


